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Dear Ms Redden

Correction: Statement at Budget Estimates Hearings 15 February 2022

I am writing to correct my response to a question asked during the Additional Estimates
Hearings of the Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee, on
Tuesday, 15 February 2022.

Senator Farrell asked: “How long is that (CTM) contract for?”

I would like to correct my response of “Two years.”

The correct response is “Three years, plus three, one year extension options.”
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